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August 10, 2022 
 
Kira M. Slawson  
BLACKBURN & STOLL, LC  
257 East 200 South, Suite 800  
Salt Lake City, UT  84111-2142 
 
Re:  UBTA-UBET Communications Inc.’s Proposed Tariff Revisions; Docket No. 22-053-T02 
 
Dear Ms. Slawson, 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) has reviewed UBTA-UBET Communications 
Inc.’s (“UBTA-UBET”) proposed revisions to its P.S.C.U. No. 1 Tariff (“Tariff”), filed on July 
8, 2022 (the “Filing”). UBTA-UBET indicates its proposed Tariff revisions generally update 
outdated tariff sheets, eliminate unused sheets, update service offerings, and modify and 
consolidate rates. The updated Tariff also reflects the new issue date, a new effective date, and 
the docket number. UBTA-UBET also explains that it was easier to modify the entire Tariff due 
to the scope of changes made and the prior format of the original Tariff. UBTA-UBET requests 
the updated Tariff become effective August 16, 2022. 
 

The PSC also reviewed the comments of the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed on 
July 22, 2022. DPU states it has reviewed the submitted tariff sheets and has no objection to the 
proposed rates and revisions. DPU recommends the PSC approve the filing, effective August 16, 
2022. 

 
Based on the PSC’s review of UBTA-UBET’s Filing, DPU’s comments, and its 

recommendation, the PSC approves UBTA-UBET’s proposed revisions to its Tariff, as filed, 
effective August 16, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#325107 


